AMHA Executive Committee Zoom Meeting 

2/7/2023 1 pm Central Time

EC Members Present:  Debra Hopkins, Sheryl Peterson, Clair Severson, Andrew Mueller, Sid Hutchcraft. 
The meeting was called to order by Debra at 1:00 PM CST. She outlined the primary reason for the meeting—discuss and finalize the Show Steward/ Measurer contract decision for doing the three 2023 Regional Championship Shows and the 2023 World Show. 
The situation is Vivian Galloway’s health is such she does not want to return to perform these duties in 2023. The AMHA Approved Show Stewards list is quite small and some of those on the list are not interested in committing to do the four shows.

After much discussion and reviewing all options, the EC unanimously agreed the Stewarding/Measuring contract for the 2023 Regional Championship and World Shows should be offered to Bob Kane. He has indicated a willingness to agree to serve. 

The EC briefly discussed the AMHA’s relationship with USLGE and the value USLGE has for providing some funding for international marketing and promotion. It is important that we continue to work with and support the AMHA representative to USLGE—Wayne Hipsley. 

Hearing no other business to discuss, Debra adjourned the meeting at 2PM PM CST. 

